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I 1 TO: Dara Lynott, Director 

FROM : Brian Meaney, Inspector, Environmental Licensing Programme I 
I DATE: 25/04/2017 

Technical amendment to waste licence register number WOl44-01 held by 
Oxigen Environmental Limited, Coes Road, Dundalk. RE: 

I n  relation to the above technical amendment request, an inspector’s report and 
recommended technical amendment was prepared on 31 March 2017. The Director‘s 
approval to issue the technical amendment was given on 10 April 2017. The technical 
amendment as drafted is in the name of Oxigen Environmental Limited. During preparation 
of the final document for issue to the licensee, I was advised that the name of the licensee 
is in fact Oxigen Environmental and this fact was notified to the Agency by the licensee on 
19 August 2013. It is consequently necessary to change the name of the licensee on and in 
the technical amendment before it is issued. The change of name would cause no change to 
the original recommendation to make a technical amendment to the licence. 

Recommendation : 

Change the name of the licensee on the technical amendment document as drafted from 
Oxigen Environmental Limited to Oxigen Environmental. 

Signed:- 

Brian Meaney 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
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